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Title
Collections | Outdated Policy on Civil Assessments (Action Required)
Summary
The Judicial Council approved a policy in August 2005 regarding statewide criteria for civil assessments. In
light of the Judicial Council’s and judicial branch’s efforts in the past years, the existing policy is outdated.
Therefore, the Judicial Branch Budget Committee recommends that it be rescinded and that any documents that
relate to the rescinded policy be revised or removed, as needed.
Recommendation
The Judicial Branch Budget Committee recommends that the Judicial Council, effective July 1, 2022, rescind
the outdated August 2005 policy regarding the statewide criteria for civil assessments. The policy was included
in the Judicial Council item, Implementation of Assembly Bill 139 Provisions and Establishment of a Statewide
Enhanced Civil Assessments Program. The documents linked in this report and any others that relate to the
rescinded policy are recommended to be revised or removed, as needed.
Speakers
Hon. David M. Rubin, Chair, Judicial Branch Budget Committee
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